
Code of Conduct for Students Participating in CCC Programs 

(This document is an appendix to the Cross-Cultural College Statement of 
Understanding, and your acceptance of and signature to that document implies your 

understanding and acceptance of the rules laid out below) 

  The Cross-Cultural College runs, among other courses, the Global Internship and the 
Global Career Seminar. 
They are collaborative and, ideally



overnight absence. Staff will need to be convinced that adequate precautions have 
been taken. 
 
Please note that direct personal communication with the CCC Office staff is 
required. Indirect communication – via a roommate, for example – is not 
acceptable. 

 
3. Accommodation 

  Students will be allocated accommodation, normally in shared facilities with 
mixed Canadian and Japanese occupancy. Living together with students of another 
culture is an important aspect of the cross-cultural experience which these programs 
are designed to provide.  
  At the same time, however, living in close proximity with someone from a different 
culture can give rise to tension and occasionally conflict. Students should therefore 
be aware that consideration for their roommates’ feelings, comfort and well-being is 
even more important than would be the case in their own cultural environment. 
 
  In particular, any guests (whether participants in the same CCC program or not) 
may only be invited into your accommodation with the clearly-expressed prior 
consent of your roommate, and at a time and for a period to which your roommate 
has agreed. In no circumstances may guests stay overnight in your accommodation. 
  This rule applies to all accommodation allocated to students participating in CCC 
programs, regardless of other regulations that may be laid down by the institution 
managing the accommodation. 

          In case that the accommodation, its employees and/or a third party suffer any   
     injury or damage for the reason attributable to you, you will assume responsibility 
     and provide compensation for any such injuries and damages.
 
 
  If you wish to change accommodation from that allocated to you, you must apply to 
the CCC Office staff, giving adequate reasons for the change. 
 
 
  If you have any questions about the content of this document, please contact the 
CCC Office for clarification before signing the Statement of Understanding. 

 
 




